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 2018 Review Committee Assessment 
IANA Service Level Agreement (SLA) Performance 
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The Regional Internet Registry (RIR) staff have reviewed the IANA 
performance reports for 2018 and confirm that the Service Level Agreements 
(SLA) were met 100% of the time in all cases. It is noted that the IPv4 unicast 
requests in March and September were automatic allocations made to the 
RIRs in accordance with the Global Policy for Post Exhaustion IPv4 Allocation 
Mechanisms by the IANA. These allocations were executed as expected with 
no issues to note. The three AS number requests submitted during the 
months of August and December fully met the expectations of the RIRs and 
were executed within the agreed to terms of our SLA with no issues to note. 
The RIRs recognize the flawless execution of IANA services in 2018. 


